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June 30, 2010 
 

Mr. Doug White 
www.poinography.com 
 
Dear Mr. White: 
 
 This letter serves to inform you that your requested copies of documents 
are ready for pick-up.  First and foremost, I would like to thank you for your 
patience.  I trust all is now correct, i.e., privileged information has now been 
redacted and copies have been made. 
 
 The cost for the documents which were redacted and re-copied by the 
governor’s office is $98.95 (copying charges, only; 1979 pages x $0.05).  The 
total cost for the documents I prepared is $513.20, based on the following: 
 
  Review and segregation of documents;      24 hours   
 redaction of privileged information; 
  Copying of documents       
  ($5.00 for each 15 minutes period)         $480.00 
  
  Copying charges (664 pages x $0.05)        $ 33.20   
 
 Please bring a check with you in the amount of $612.15 made payable to 
the State of Hawaii, Department of Finance when you come to pick up the 
documents. 
 
 If you have any questions, please feel free to call me at 586-1274.   Thank 
you for your kind attention to this matter. 
 
      Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
      Sandy Takizawa 

Paralegal to 
Diane Erickson, 
Acting Supervising Deputy  
  Attorney General 

 


